Steven Sepe

From: Chris Campanile <ccampanile52@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 12:45 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee

Subject: H5515

Dear House State Government and Elections Committee members, I am writing in support of House bill 5515 which would eliminate the 30-day voter registration deadline from the state's constitution and allow for same day voter registration. Given the large amount of legislation that has been recently passed in this country which attempts to limit access to voting, especially for minorities, I think it is important to eliminate barriers to voting in RI while still maintaining a system of proper identification of a voter. Thank you for considering my opinion on this bill. I hope your committee will vote in favor, allowing it to move forward to a vote in the full House.

Sincerely, Chris Campanile 55 River St., Cranston, 02905. 401-222-9702